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Date & Time: 10.30am-4pm, Wednesday 28 May 2014 
 
Minutes:                 Confirmed 

Place: The Royal College of Psychiatrists 
21 Prescot Street 
London E1 8BB 
 

Present: GDG members 
Peter Fonagy (PF) 
Jane Barlow (JB) 
Tim Kendall (TK) 
Danya Glaser (DG) 
Aine Rose Kelly (AK) 
June Leat (JL) 
Paul Mitchell (PM) 
Rosemarie Roberts (RR) 
Kenny Ross (KR) 
Douglas Simkiss (DSim) 
David Shemmings (DSh) 
 

 Experts 
None  

In attendance:  

NCCMH Staff: 

 

Christina Loucas (CL) 
Maryla Moulin (MM) 
Leanne Saxon (LS) 
Eric Slade (ES) 
Sarah Stockton (SS) 

NICE staff: 

 

Clifford Middleton (CM) 
Gareth Haman (GH) 
Anne Horell (AH) 
Beth Shaw (BS) 
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Notes 

1. Beth Shaw (NICE technical lead), Anne Horell and Gareth Haman (NICE editors) were 
introduced to the GDG.  

 
Apologies were received from Tony Clifford, Pasco Fearon, Judith James, Clare Morgan, 
Stephen Scott, Sara Barratt. 

2. The GDG members were asked to declare interests. 
3. The minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed for accuracy and confirmed.  

 
4. LS presented the treatment interventions for children adopted from care. 

 
5. CS asked the GDG to review and confirm the protocol for children at risk of going into 

care. CS is currently sifting through the literature and will present the evidence at the next 
GDG meeting.  
 

6. LS presented two reviews on interventions that treat and prevent attachment problems in 
children in and/or from foster care. 
 

7. ES presented the GDG with health economic model considerations 
 

8. LS asked the GDG to confirm the medications to extrapolate which enhances attachment.  
 

9. GH, the NICE editor, who will be editing the recommendations at the end of the 
development process, gave a presentation on NICE recommendation writing style. 
 

10. The service users and carers were asked to express any concerns they may have.  
 
 
Date, time and venue of the next meeting 
 
Wednesday 28 May 2014; 10.30am – 4pm at The Royal College of Psychiatrists, 21 Prescot 
Street, London E1 8BB 


